
 

5 March 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Comic Relief 2024 – Friday 15 March 
 

We are launching our next charity appeal of the academic year, in aid of Comic Relief. 

 

This event aims to provide donations from Isleworth & Syon School to Comic Relief to help 

combat poverty, violence and discrimination both in the UK and worldwide. This includes funding 

organisations that are supporting people attempting to flee the war in Ukraine. To do this, we will 

be raising awareness and collecting money through a series of events in the week leading up to 

and the day itself. 

 

The whole school community will be encouraged to make donations if they can. Cash donations 

will be collected during study support over the week.  

 

Donations can also be made online via our dedicated Comic Relief donation page:  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-isleworth-and-syon-school-for-boys. 

 

We thank you for your support with our appeals and hope you agree that these are all very 

worthwhile causes. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

    
Ms L Shukla Mr P Jackson Mr A Nowicki Ms J Clerc 

House Leader - House Leader -  House Leader -  House Leader -  

Adam Brunel Shackleton Turner 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd24-isleworth-and-syon-school-for-boys

